
 

 

 

2023 Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey: 

 
Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents / caregivers / guardians think of our school. The 
Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education 
that is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate, 
student behavior, and student engagement. The survey is optional, but we encourage all families to 
participate. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and 
improvement strategies.  
 
A sample of 30% of the school’s families will be offered the chance to have their say about  
Berwick Chase Primary School. 
 
The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey will be open Wednesday 9 August to  
Friday 8 September 2023. 
 
The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any 
convenient time within the survey period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The 
online survey will be available in English and 10 other languages including Arabic, Greek, Hakha Chin, Hindi, 
Japanese, Punjabi, Simplified Chinese, Somali, Turkish, and Vietnamese. 
 
The results of the survey will be published in the school’s annual report to community. 
 
Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like more information. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Chris Short 
Principal 

 

72 Viewgrand Drive, Berwick 3806 
P O Box 4084, Narre Warren South 3805 
Phone: 9707 7799  

Email: berwick.chase.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Web: www.berwickchaseps.vic.edu.au 
ABN: 68 928 847 348 

 

 

 


